
 

   

 

Year 11 Results’ Day Arrangements 2024 

21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 11 

 

Firstly, can we say how proud we are of the Year 11s and how delightful the prom was last night. 

They conducted themselves as impeccably as ever and had a really great evening. They have been a 

fantastic year group and we will all miss them. Please pass on our well wishes for the future! 

 

Results Day 

Your child can collect their results from school on Thursday 22nd August between 9am and 10.30am.  

If your child cannot collect their results in person, they can opt to receive their results via email or 

nominate someone to collect them on their behalf. They must provide the name of the nominated 

person by completing this survey https://forms.office.com/e/JHbB6SHJSX 

The representative must provide photographic I.D. Alternatively, you can provide a stamped self-

addressed envelope for results to be sent in the post. Again, this must be provided before the end of 

the summer term. Results will not be released to anyone other than the student without prior written 

permission from the student as outlined above. 

We look forward to wishing all our students a final fond farewell.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs L Morgan 

Deputy Headteacher Achievement    

 

 

 

 


